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Date:            August 27, 2008 
 
To:  Interested Parties  
 
From:  David Morrison, Assistant Director 
  Planning and Public Works Department 
 
Re:  Cancellation of Planning Commission Meeting  
  
 
The regularly scheduled meeting for Thursday, September 11, 2008, has been cancelled.  
The next meeting will be held on Thursday, October 09, 2008, at 8:30 a.m., at the 
Board of Supervisors Chambers, 625 Court Street, Room 206, Woodland, CA. 95695.  
If there are any questions, please contact me by phone at (530) 666-8041 or by e-mail 
at david.morrison@yolocounty.org. 
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